THE EMBASSY OF THE
REPUBLIC OF KENYA
STOCKHOLM, SWEDEN

REPUBLIC OF KENYA

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be informed that the Kenya Embassy Stockholm will be closed on
Monday, 2nd January 2023.

Regular consular schedule/office hours will resume on

Tuesday, 3rd January 2023 at 0900hrs.

Embassy of the Republic of Kenya Stockholm
st January 2023
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